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The pressure on the NHS has been unprecedented. We thank all our patients for working with 
the practice whilst we are going through this difficult period. 
We continue to provide care for the community in line with government national and local 
guidance while continuing to respond to the healthcare needs of our patients.  
In the Lockdown period we have utilised new and modern methods of contacting your prac-
tice by using electronic messaging and video consultations. 
Due to coronavirus all appointments are being triaged 
via a telephone consultation. We have started the 
COVID-19 Vaccine for our eligible patients as part of 
the PCN and NHS England national vaccination pro-
gramme. Please visit Coronavirus (COVID-19) vac-
cine - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  for further information re-
garding the vaccine. The coronavirus (COVID-19) 
vaccine is safe and effective. It gives you the best pro-
tection against coronavirus. 

Flu Vaccination 2020 –2021 
This year we are running our flu programme again success-
fully given the challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic. We 
are inviting all our eligible patients to be vaccinated as per 
NHS guidelines. 

 

 

 
On behalf of the doctors and staff at Teehey Lane Medical Centre, we would like to wish you 
and your family a Happy New Year.  
Please stay safe in the present stressful times of  the COVID pandemic 
Remember; Hands, Face, Space. 

Think Pharmacy 
Pharmacy can offer you a quick, confidential diagnosis and treatment for minor ailments such 
as UTI, Migraine, Conjunctivitis, Impetigo, Fungal skin infection, Oral Thrush. For further 
details please contact your local pharmacy. 

Online Services 
To respond to the new demands and pressures because of COVID-19 we are increasing the 
way you can contact the practice by introducing e-Consult. Using digital platforms like e-
Consult on our website we want to greatly reduce long waiting times for answers you need 
now.  Every request to see or speak with a GP could be requested via our digital platform e-
Consult. The Practice will aim to respond to your e-Consult within two 
working days as a maximum. Our goal is to increase efficiency conven-
ience and continuity when interacting with our services and consultation 
with our GP’s.  

Christmas and New Year 
Opening Hours 2020-21 

The surgery will be closed 
on Friday 25th, Monday 28th 
2020 and Friday 1st January 
2021, on account of Christ-
mas, Boxing Day and New 
Year.  
For urgent advice during 
these times please call 111.  

Caring,  
Approachable,  

Efficient  
and Friendly 

We welcome any comments and feedback from our patients. Please contact  
Joanne Griffiths - Practice Manager (0151) 608 2519  

Training Practice 
As of September 2020 we have become a student doctor training practice affiliated with Liv-
erpool University. We take 3rd years and 4th years for their GP placements so you may occa-
sionally receive contact from the student doctors prior to the GPs and under their supervision. 
This is in addition to the student pharmacists we already receive.   


